
 
 
From: Gina Martin <   
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2024 3:20 PM 
To: Medworth <Medworth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject:  
 

Dear sir or madam,  
I really hope that this planning is refused,we live in a smallish town where we have taken a lot of 
refugees in and included them into our town as part of it we have always been as inclusive as its 
possible to be,but l am  
finding the possible inclusion of this awful set up a huge mistake we will be over run with so navy 
lorries our roads are already jam packed and full of pot holes  we have schools nearby with a lot of 
traffic. Nany young students there and at our college. We do not want nor have we looked for this 
kind of business to come to our town. I have never thought of us wisbech people as not in my back 
yard type of people. I feel that this type of business has no place in a town ,the affect on health both 
physical and mental health will be extreme and should not be allowed in any town there are without 
doubt many places that are not near to towns where such  a business could be built .kings lynn 
didn't have to have it there and we should not have to have it here either. We are hopefully in your 
hands please do not allow this to mar our town or our lives.it should never be  in a built up 
area.please give us and  other towns  the consideration we deserve and ask that this thing be built 
away from homes 
 
Thank you 
Mrs georgina Martin 
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